IVERSITY OF IBADAN

' BULLETIN

A e et

3171 Special Release 02 August, 2013
RE: SEMEMSTER BREAK

Further to the Special Release No. 3162 of 22 July, 2013 on the above, Management has resolved that
the resumption for the two-week Semester Break be extended till further notice.

A new resumption date will be communicated.

Thank you.

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA
Registrar



